
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford hereby gives notice of a 
Public Hearing to be held on Tuesday, August 28, 2012 at 6:00 P.M. in the City 
Hall Auditorium, 110 River Street, to hear all persons in regard to the following.  
A copy of this notice is on file in the City Clerk's office. 
 
1. DRAFT OF THE CITY OF MILFORD PLAN OF CONSERVATION AND 

DEVELOPMENT.   
   

City of Milford August 23, 2012 Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk 
 
 
(To be published in the New Haven Register on 8/24 and 8/26) 
 

  
 
 


